Re-envisioning Committee
April 23, 2020


The assignment from the last meeting was to work on finding people to fill the Pathways and FYS working groups. Recommendations were called for.

First-Year Seminar
· The FYS working group would like to get at least one faculty from each school/college.
· A list of nominations was created. Joe and Elena will reach out to them to see who can/will serve on the committee.
Pathways
· There is a small core working group that will reach out to campus as need to coordinate various activities. A faculty member from each school/college will need to be the contact person to facilitate discussions on pathways.
· Concern was expressed that not enough faculty were on the working group. Roxanne Brinkerhoff and Anne Arendt were added to the group. The group will be facilitating discussions with schools/colleges, not making decisions. 

· Joe and Elena will send Faculty Senate a list of members from each working group.

· Faculty development will be offered first block of summer. The funding for stipends through the end of June is secure. There may not be funds for next year depending on the legislature. 

· It is important to keep working during this period of uncertainty. At some point we will be back to work and do not want all the progress made so far to be lost.

· [bookmark: _GoBack]Thanks were expressed to committee members rotating off.  
